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Goodbye and Good luck to Mrs Ward and Mrs Wills
We had an extra special assembly this morning for Mrs Ward and Mrs Wills who are both
retiring from Castlefields School. The choir sung for them, and each class presented Mrs
Ward and Mrs Wills with a card.

Mrs Ward and Mrs Wills have both played such an important role in this school. They
have worked closely together for many years, giving the children of Castlefields an
excellent start in their journey through education. We are all incredibly grateful for all that
they have done and all they have given to the school.

We would like to take this opportunity to wish them both all the very best in the future. We
hope you have a very happy, relaxing retirement.

Goodbye Year 6
We have had an emotional time in Year 6 this week. They performed their show “The
Greatest Showman” to the whole school on Monday and then to parents on Wednesday
evening. On Thursday, we celebrated their many successes in a leavers asssembly.

We will really miss you, Year 6 and would like to wish you every success in the future.

Thank you
A HUGE thank you on behalf of the staff at Castlefields for the many cards, gifts and kind
words. It is lovely to know how appreciated the adults are. They give so much to this
school and they love working with your children.

Girls Footbali
Our Y5 and Y6 girls football teams took part in a festival to celebrate the Women's World
Cup this year - they were brilliant and finished 3rd and 5th overall.

Oakengates Athletics
Well done to our KS2 athletics team for a brilliant event this week, finishing in 4th place
overall.

Year 3 Wroxeter Visit
Year 3 enjoyed a visit to Wroxeter this week. Their guide
Rob (Mr Sandy!) was absolutely amazing and the
children learnt so much from him.

Term Dates
A reminder that the new term starts on Tuesday 5th September. We look forward to
seeing you all in school and hearing about your holiday adventures!



